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AFA Chapter 235 Meeting Minutes 
10 Aug 2020 

 
 

Telecon Attendees 
 
Scott Warren   
Dan Gomez      
Bob George 
Fran Bradshaw, State President 
Scotty Nowlin 
Jim Aadland 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Nova Dubovik 
Pat Condon 
 
Treasurer’s Report 

 Wells Fargo balance $31,628.84 

 Pay Pal balance $9,288.96 (included refunded for Scowcroft Banquet, approximately 
12 seats refunded)  

Old Business 

 Semi-annual reports-submitted 

 Newsletter: President sending letter 

 Newsletter will come out after the Scowcroft Banquet which premiers 19 
Aug. 

 AFA Scholarship 

 CCAF will be holding a virtual presentation for the folks that graduate in 
March and October. 

 National Awards:  

 State President, Fran Bradshaw needs delegate names ASAP. The 
convention is virtual and is open and free to anyone.  

 Need 5 delegates (1 or 2 from each chapter) 

 Pat Condon is a volunteer as a delegate. 

 Scott Warren is taking an action and will identify chapter members who 
want to be delegates. 

 Co Regional invited all chapter members to partake in the Zoom meeting Aug 15, 2020.  

 Fran Bradshaw is having a state meeting to present the delegates. The 
State President sent an email with everyone’s questions and a 
presentation. Bob George recommended that all delegates attend the 
Regional meeting. 

 Community Partner Status update 

 Not applicable at this moment. This will be reattacked next year. 
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 Teacher of the Year:  

 Scotty Nowlin sent an email out for recommendations. It is suggested to 
hold a Zoom presentation during the school day for the teachers and 
students to participate.  

 It won’t be held until after National/State Conventions 

 Scotty contacted the school principals of the nominees thanked them and 
encouraged participation next year.  

 Jim Aaland will provide the cash as checks don’t usually get deposited. 

 Scowcroft Banquet Update 

 Virtual banquet will take place on 19 Aug 2020, 40-50 min presentation 

 Out of the 13 sponsors 10 videos were submitted. Northrup Grumman 
and Lockheed did not participate this year. 

 Government nominees supplied videos 

 TSgt McCutcheon, VAFB, is editing and assembling the video 

 Lt Gen Scowcroft passed away 9 Aug 2020, a reference will be placed in 
the video. Scott Warren is working with protocol. 

 The video will be presented at a designated time on the 19 Aug and all 
nominees will need to watch the premier. 

 The Chapter would like to thank the follow volunteer for the long hours and professional 
results on the virtual Scowcroft Banquet.  

Big thank you to TSgt McCutcheon. 

If anyone is interested in volunteering the Secretary position is opening up September. Contact 
Nova Dubovik for more information 

 

New Business 

Next Meetings 14 September 2020 


